Jordan @aol.com
To:jcapizzo@yahoo.com
Cc:brendal ~@yahoo.com
Wed, Jan 15 at 11:33 AM
Hi Jim,

We don't need to meet. I am in the process of two MERC cases and my time is spent on them. I'm
negotiating a contract and I am very busy at this time.

Now you can proceed with your letter to Judge Cox and if he needs information from me, please give
him my email address.

Best of luck.

Sincerely,

Sharon K. Jordan, MBA
SAAA President



